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GROUNDFISH ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON FINALIZE  
METHODOLOGY REVIEW COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURE (COP) 25 

 
The Groundfish Advisory Subpanel (GAP) received a presentation from Mr. John DeVore on 
finalizing the methodology review COP 25. 
 
The GAP understands most of the heavy lifting on any methodology review is borne more by the 
Scientific and Statistical Committee (SSC) and Groundfish Management Team (GMT). 
However, the GAP appreciates the inclusion to review methodologies specifically related to 
harvest specifications. Furthermore, we understand any SSC review of highly technical 
methodologies related to stock assessments will be part of the public Council process and the 
GAP will have the opportunity to weigh in at the appropriate time.   
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